Sanders Automotive Rezoning Application

1- We will be using what is now Ruth Ln for Entrance to new
business. Ruth Ln will no longer be used for current
residential driveway. Current resident has until July to
relocate driveway to Bynum Ridge Rd.

2- New sign will be approximately eight foot tall by eight foot
wide. New sign will be electronic LED that looks similar to
current wooden sign at current business- (example
included)

3- We would like to use all available square footage of
impervious surface for new Building, parking lots,
driveway, and new Rental building ( approximately
Square foot)



